PLYMOUTH WATER DISTRICT
MEETING MINUTES
710724

Present: Judy Lear, Austin Wyatt, Steve Hale

Meeting called to order at 3:09 p.m. Minutes of the June meeting were read and approved.
Monthly water report was satisfactory. P-cards and vouchers were read and approved.

Austin reported on the new lab that we will be using for water samples. Went through the A/R
report, but there seemed to be an error as many customers were showing as overpaid when they
shouldn't be. Again discussed obtaining a new software program.

Judy gave an update on PWD insurance, and will report again at the next meeting about
coverages. Carol will bring coverage amounts for PWD and the pick-up as well. Austin reported
on the process neccessary for DeVere's well to be approved by DOH.

Judy gave an update on the SAMS report.

Discussion about needing a new water tank for storage. Discussion about water usage by
Riverpoint Farms and the new installation needs.

Discussed repairing or replacing the fire hydrant on Mitchell Street. It was reported that PWD will
be required to send out inquiries to all customers regarding their water lines, for example lead or
copper, and Carol will send them out with the next billing.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:03 p.m.
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